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July 11, 2022 

Forecaster Co. 
Donald Perser 
3000 Dundee Road, Suite 104 
Northbrook, IL 60062 

Re: K810832 
Trade/Device Name: Forecaster 
Regulatory Class: Unclassified 
Product Code: LHD 

Dear Donald Perser: 

The Food and Drug Administration (FDA) is sending this letter to notify you of an administrative change 
related to your previous substantial equivalence (SE) determination letter dated June 24, 1981. Specifically, 
FDA is updating this SE Letter because FDA has better categorized your device technology under product 
code LHD. 

Please note that the 510(k) submission was not re-reviewed. For questions regarding this letter please contact 
Monica D. Garcia, Ph.D., OHT3: Office of GastroRenal, ObGyn, General Hospital and Urology Devices, 
(240) 402-2791, Monica.Garcia@fda.hhs.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Monica D. Garcia -S 
Monica D. Garcia, Ph.D. 
Assistant Director 
DHT3B: Division of Reproductive, 

Gynecology and Urology Devices 
OHT3: Office of GastroRenal, ObGyn, 

General Hospital and Urology Devices 
Office of Product Evaluation and Quality 
Center for Devices and Radiological Health 
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